
The children in Nursery have had a 

wonderful first week back. Some children 

have settled in well after the summer 

holidays and we have had some new 

children start. The children have been 

learning our rules, new routine and 

making new friendships. 

 

Every day, we sit and enjoy 

our milk and fruit together. 

It gives us the opportunity to 

talk about our interests. 

We had our first successful EYFS Stay & Play Session this 

Wednesday. This is where parents get to stay and play with their 

child and speak to their teacher about the progress their child is 

making in class. If you haven’t signed up yet, please see Mrs 

Chorley. 

Every day, we choose a Value 

Champion. This child is chosen 

if they show our school values: 

Responsibility 

Respect 

Appreciation 

Aspiration 

They get to proudly wear a 

special medal all day. 

Our topic this half term is 

‘Me and My Community’. 

We will learn about each 

other such as what we 

like to do, eat, play with 

and who is special to us. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Chorley & Mrs Matthews 


